
The Wednesday Morning Project Group will kick off our fall session 

on Wednesday, Sept 8th and wrap things up on Dec 8th.  

We warmly welcome new volunteers to pitch in, enjoy a laugh or 

two, and help Craig Bay look great and run smoothy. Since 2007, 

we’ve managed to save our community almost $900,000. 

Some of us will help every Wednesday, while others will contribute 

when priorities allow. We are all encouraged to work on projects 

that match our endurance and skills. Here over the following pages 

is a snapshot look at the range of projects we tackle. 

The WMPG takes pride in doing our part to strengthen Craig Bay’s 

community awareness. After working together for two hours from 

9 to 11 am, followed by coffee and baking, we can’t help but get to 

know each other better.  

If you’d like to help, simply email WMPG President Terry Henfrey 

at thenfrey@gmail.com . 

 

Craig Bay’s 

Wednesday Morning 

Project Group  

 

 

Clearing out the pond 

vegetation and sediment 

that jeopardizes our 

stormwater system. 
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Rebuilding privacy fences 

and the snake rail fence   

at Three Bridges Pond. 



 

  

Cutting back the dense 

growth along our water 

channels, pathways, and 

perimeter trails. 



   

Keeping close tabs on 

Craig Bay’s vast 

underground systems. 



 

 

Extracting deadfall and 

invasive species from 

our forested areas.   



 

  

Hauling tons of “crap” to 

DBL Disposal on Church 

Road. 



 

  

Installing bender board 

edging at wanting locations.  

Giving safety fences, 

foot bridges and 

signposts fresh coats.   



 

  

Cleaning up our two 

kilometres of pond 

shoreline.  



 

Our  

Maintaining and 

transporting all the 

equipment needed at 

project sites to get the 

job done. 

Making repairs to the 

Beach Club and other 

valued amenities.   



     

All the treats are 

generously provided 

by talented bakers.   

Hot coffee, delicious 

baking, and camaraderie 

top off every morning.  

Good weather and 

Wednesdays often go 

together and make the 

WMPG even more 

enjoyable.   



 

 

 

Here’s our enthusiastic volunteers kicking off this past spring work session. 
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